
MIDDLEBURGH CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Office of the School Nurse 
291 Main Street -- P.O. Box 850 
Middleburgh, New York 12122 

 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 
It is New York State law that all medications to be taken by a student 
while in school must be accompanied by a prescription from his/her 
healthcare provider and a note from a parent or guardian giving 
permission for it to be administered. All medication is to be brought 
in a container properly labeled with student's name, name of 
medication, dose and strength, what it is being given for, the time 
medication is to be given and student's grade. This applies to all 
medications including those sold "over the counter" such as 
acetaminophen (Tylenol) or Ibuprofen (Motrin). 

 
If your child has an allergy (i.e.: bee stings), and will need 
medication in case of reaction, we must have the medication on 
hand and a current health care provider's order. 

 
In the event that your child must carry an inhaler or epipen on their 
person, please fill out the accompanying form for our records as soon 
as possible. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us 
at 518-827-3609 at the Jr./Sr. High School or 518-827-3686 at the 
Elementary School. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Adams 
Jr./Sr. High School School Nurse 
 
Stacey Simeon 
Elementary School Nurse 


